
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Oneida County Land & Water Conservation Department is hosting 6 free 
CBCW workshops to help new and seasoned watercraft inspectors prepare for 
a busy summer at the landings. Workshops include presenters from multiple 
resource agencies. Participants will learn aquatic invasive species (AIS) 
identification, how to conduct watercraft inspections, ways to educate and 
engage boaters to prevent the spread of AIS, how and where AIS are most 
likely to hitch a ride, AIS threats on our doorstep, AIS regulations, and much 
more.  
 

Rhinelander Region: Friday, April 26, 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
    Crescent Town Hall, Rhinelander   

 

Nokomis Region:  Saturday, May 11, 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. 
    Nokomis Town Hall, 2541 Lake Nokomis Rd, Tomahawk
  

Minocqua Region: Thursday, May 30, 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
    Woodruff Town Hall, 1418 First Avenue, Woodruff 

 

Three Lakes Region: Wednesday, June 5, 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
    Reiter Center, 1858 S. Michigan Street, Three Lakes 

 

Rhinelander Region: Friday, June 7, 5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 
    Newbold Town Hall, 4608 Apperson Drive, Rhinelander 
 

To RSVP, call Oneida County Land & Water Conservation Department at  

715-369-7835 or email Oneida County AIS Coordinator, Stephanie Boismenue, 
at sboismenue@co.oneida.wi.us.  
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